

25 June 2021

Excellency,

Further to my letter dated 21 May 2021 regarding the increase of the size of delegations (1+1) and the participation of other stakeholders in the meetings of the General Assembly and its subsidiary bodies in the General Assembly Hall, and taking into account its successful implementation, I would like to advise of the continuation of this practice until the end of the seventy-fifth session.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Volkan BOZKIR

All Permanent Representatives and Permanent Observers to the United Nations New York